The N.C. Division of Motor Vehicles has canceled Saturday hours (March 21) at
these 13 Driver License offices across the state. People who had appointments at
those offices are being contacted and offered appointments for another date.

e Asheville

e Charlotte North (University City)

e Charlotte South (Arrowood Rd.)

e Durham South (Hope Valley Commons SC)
e Fayetteville West (Eutaw Village SC)

e Greensboro West (Coliseum Blvd.)

e Greenville

e Huntersville

e Jacksonville

e Monroe

e Raleigh North (Spring Forest Pavilion)

e Wilmington South (South Square Plaza SC)
e Winston-Salem South (Silas Creek Parkway)



